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            Ref. SU/IPR/2022-01                     Date: 16/03/2022 
 

To, 
 

1) The Head/Director, 
All departments,  

Shivaji University, Kolhapur. 

 

 
2) Principal/Director, 

All affiliated Colleges/Recognized Institutes, 

Shivaji University, Kolhapur. 

 
 
           Subject: Organization of IPR awareness program at your Department/ College/ Institute. 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

The IPR awareness program under National Intellectual Property Awareness Mission 

(NIPAM) for the students of university departments and affiliated colleges is to be 

conducted in collaboration with the Patent Office, Mumbai. The resource persons will be 

provided by the Patent Office, Mumbai for the said program. The expenditure towards the 

honorarium, TA, DA of resource person for organizing the IPR awareness program will be 

borne under the NIPAM. Hence, you are requested to communicate suitable dates and brief 

information through the Google form shared with this letter for organizing said IPR 

awareness program at your college. 

Looking forward towards your response. 

Google form link: https://forms.gle/oi72zpXKQWVq6xDr9  

Best regards, 

                      Yours faithfully, 

 

           SD/- 

(Dr. S.B. Sadale) 

     Director, 

                IPR Cell, 

         Shivaji University, Kolhapur 

 

Tel. (O)  : +91-0231-2609439   

Mobile   :  +91 8208788415 

Email: dir.iprc@unishivaji.ac.in 

 

Dr. S. B. Sadale 

Director, 

IPR Cell, Shivaji University, Kolhapur. 
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